
TOWN OF SPRINGVALE 
Contract Notice 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board will enter into a contract for drilling the well for 
the new town hall project at the September 9, 2025, regular Board meeting. The cost will be 
between $5,000.01 and $25,000.00 
 
Becky Gutzman, Clerk 
September 2, 2025 


